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Dear NSW Government, 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. I’m appalled by another 

infrastructure project that has been so poorly planned and so recklessly enacted. The pure 

mess and ugliness all along the light rail route has made SYDNEY a visual blot for 

International visitors and locals alike. Now we have the scandal of delays, chaos, expensive 

litigation and poor communication and management of the company responsible for the 

execution of this folly. Heritage, history and 100 year old trees destroyed with scant regard of 

their value or benefit to our beautiful city. Vandals! As an older Australian I resent the 

inconvenience of the new bus routes since George St has been disabled. There is very little 

signage, long distances between stops and no bus access to Circular Quay. Life has been very 

difficult personally, with limited walking ability, since the wrecking ball began to swing. 

Buses have been running to an impossible schedule dealing with imposed congestion and the 

public have paid the price. Plus this has led to a trumped up excuse to privatise the Inner 

West line. Shame on you. 

I am also concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a 

result of the 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely, Alesoun Marsden  

This email was sent by Alesoun Marsden via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 

 




